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Cate, Marcie <Marcie.Cate@cvesd.org>

From:
Sent: Tuesday, August 04, 2015 1:12 PM
To: pennybollinger@cox.net
Subject: Rotary/Kidco
Penny,

Just a quick thank you for the invite to your party this past Friday night, the food was delicious ,setting gorgeo
and meeting the members of the Rotary was awesome. I can't tell how much your donation will mean to both of my
schools. I've been with this program for the past 16 years and I absolutely love my job, the down side is that we've

the financial support from the state which only leaves our individual sites to fund our programs. It
takes about $36,000.00 per year with supplies to run the Kidco program. We are now running on empty with supplic
unless of course we get donation or fund raise. I believe our new partnership will be a great venture for all involw

especially all students we will be able to service with your support. Thank you again for your time and support.

Marcie Cate

Hilltop/Cook Schools



